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NFMA Board of Governors endorses the Voluntary Interim
Financial Reporting: Best Practices for State Governments.
The NFMA Board of Governors endorsed the “Voluntary Interim Financial Reporting: Best Practices
for State Governments” approved by the National Association of State Auditors, Comptrollers and
Treasurers (NASACT) in August.

See the press release here:

http://www.nfma.org/assets/documents/position.stmt/pr.nasact.best.practices.9.13.pdf
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